[image: C:\Users\muhammad ashfaq1\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\AKT2JK2T\SBP (3).jpg]
image1.jpeg
SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION

OF PAKISTAN
NIC Building, 63 Jinnah Avenue, Islamabad.

Dated:

The Chief Executive Officer

Subject: Data for State Bank of Pakistan under Foreign Investment Survey

Dear Sir/Madam,

The State Bank of Pakistan is conducting annual Foreign Investment Survey to collect
data on foreign assets and liabilities of companies/enterprises operating in Pakistan.
The survey is conducted as part of a global undertaking and is coordinated by the
International Monetary Fund (IMF). The purpose of the survey is to collect information
for compilation of Pakistan Balance of Payments and International Investment Position
of Pakistan.

The Foreign Investment Survey is conducted in exercise of the power conferred by sub-
section (1) of Section 4 of IMF, Section 34 of the State Bank of Pakistan’s Act 2008 and
Government of Pakistan, Ministry of Finance Notification No 3(3) IMF/56, dated 4t
October 1956, whereby all relevant persons are required to furnish information as on
31st December to the State Bank of Pakistan in the format of the survey questionnaire.
The information collected through the survey will be treated as strictly confidential, to
be used for statistical purposes only and will be published in aggregate form that will
prevent the disclosure of data by individual respondents.

All enterprises/ companies/ branch offices of foreign companies operating in Pakistan
are advised to report the requisite information pertaining to their entities on annual
basis to Director, Statistics & Data Warehouse Department, State Bank of Pakistan
(SBP), Karachi through e-mail fis@sbp.org.pk. The survey questionnaire along with the
guidelines will be sent directly by the State Bank of Pakistan and are also available at
SBP website via httpy//www.sbp.org.pk/departments/stats/FIS. It

The filled-in questionnaires for data as of December-end should be submitted to the SBP
by 30t March of the following year. An early action in this regard would be

appreciated.

Yours truly, i

(Muhan/(zad Siddique)
Director (C.L)

NIC Building, 63 Jinnah Avenue, Islamabad.
PABX: 051-9207091-4, Fax: 9204915, E-mail: webmaster@secp.gov.pk Website: www.secp.gov.pk
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